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last year, In total, he has been a director
lor 27 years including 11 as chair

SR “All in all, 2006 was an exceptional
year Halton,”

It was a very good year
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conservation and environmental
protection and our important work will
continue 1n 2007."

John Vice, a citizen appointee from
Burlington, was acclaimed as vice chair.
He’s been on the board for three years

The meeting also saw the induction
of six new directors to the board,
including Milton councillor Cindy
LLunau.

The is the first year Milton has been
allotted three representatives — its
third is mayor Gord Krantz — on the
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Enhance your education with a Sheridan GF% ' uate Certificate

Business ¢ Digital Media & Communications ¢ Education ¢ Engineering & Manufacturing Sciences
Information & Communication Technology ¢ Public Safety » Visual Arts & Design

There’s still plenty of action left on
the slopes, especially with March Break
coming up.

JOIN US FOR OUR GRADUATE Glen Eden Ski and Snowboard
CERTIFICATE OPEN HOUSE Centre has special events planned from

March 12 to 16 for students, including
its March Break Adventure Camp.

This camp includes five days of les-
sons with a professional certified
instructor and lift tickets for the
remainder ol each day. You can save
money by pre-purchasing equipment
rentals.

THURSDAY, MARCH 8, 2007

6 -8:30 P.M.
(DAVIS & TRAFALGAR ROAD CAMPUSES)
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Call 416-754-2600 or visit http://focus.sheridaninstitute.ca

with family & friends!

Penman remains chair
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Also nduct
ed were council
lors Peter
[hoem and
John Taylos
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burlington

Brian Penman

councillon
David Halton Hills.
councillor Tom Adams from Oakville
and Murray Charlton, a citizen
appointee from Hamilton.

Five outgoing members were recog-
nized for their dedication to the envi-
ronmental organization. They were
Halton Hills councillor Bob Inglis,
Burlington councillor Carol D’Amelio
and citizen appointees Chris Walker
(Burlington). David Patterson
(Oakville) and Martin Ince (Hamilton).

Kentner from

Sign up for March Break events

Advance registration is required.
Visit Glen Eden’s website at www.glene-
den.on.ca for information on availabili-
ty and rates and to download a registra-
tion form. Spaces are limited.

Private, semi-private and learn-to-
ski lessons are also available through
Glen Edens Snow School, for those
who can’t commit to a five-day camp.

For more information about the var-
lous programs, visit the website or call
(905) 878-5011

E

ome Bowling over March Break

Win a
Pair of
Toronto FC
Tickets Every
Day from

March 12th-16th

905.607.2695
3055 Dundas St.

Mississauga

S e A A oo T P e IR g e S e T e R SR T S A S ey R SR el T R e
SO S RN R Y R e R R I

www.classi

cbowl.

Co1m

Bowling. “Get a kick out of it”
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